Dear Parent/ Carer.

I hope you all had a wonderful holiday and that your child has enjoyed their first week back at school for this new Spring term.

At Two Mile Ash School, a new term brings a new Learning Journey. Since your child has returned to school last week, they would have been introduced to their new topic and would have started to get to know some of the key knowledge and skills they will be learning about as this term continues. For you to have more of an insight into what your child will be learning about this term in all subjects, please see the Learning Journey overviews and curriculum overviews on our website, which can be found here; https://www.tmaschool.com/curriculum/our-current-learning-journeys/

Attached to this email you will find the Knowledge Organiser for your child's Learning Journey. We give each child a knowledge organiser for each foundation subject to help them know the key vocabulary, knowledge and skills they will be learning about during their topics. It also contains links to previous and future curriculum they will encounter at Two Mile Ash School. We hope by sharing this with you it will help you discuss the topic in more detail with your child at home and also give you more of an insight into what your child is learning. Also, if your child is wanting to do some independent research at home, this will help you to support them in finding relevant information about this topic.

If you wish to find out in even more detail about a particular subject, please see our website, where each subject has a dedicated space which provides even more detailed information. https://www.tmaschool.com/curriculum/overview/

As always, if you ever wish to talk to your child's teacher about any curriculum area, please do not hesitate to get in contact with the school.

I hope you find these links and documents helpful in talking to your child about their learning.

Best wishes, Sophie Haycock Deputy Head